
From: Auzins, Erin
To: Council, Clerk
Subject: FW: 22461, King County, Expedited Review Granted, DevRegs
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:08:17 AM

This email is for 2016-0236.
 

From: COM GMU Review Team [mailto:reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:07 AM
To: Auzins, Erin <Erin.Auzins@kingcounty.gov>
Cc: Andersen, Dave (COM) <dave.andersen@commerce.wa.gov>
Subject: 22461, King County, Expedited Review Granted, DevRegs
 

Dear Ms. Auzins:

King County has been granted expedited review for the:  Proposed ordinances
 that would update regulations for marijuana businesses.  Proposed
 Ordinance 2016-0236 would modify the regulations for marijuana producers
 and processors.  This proposal was submitted for the required state agency
 review under RCW 36.70A.106.

As of receipt of this email, King County has met the Growth Management Act
 notice to state agency requirements in RCW 36.70A.106 for this submittal.
  For the purpose of documentation, please keep this email as confirmation.

If you have any questions, please contact reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov

Thank you.

Review Team, Growth Management Services 
Department of Commerce 
P.O. Box 42525 
Olympia WA 98504-2525
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